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Patrick Carney

From: SJCSD <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2024 12:35 PM
To: Patrick Carney
Subject: First Quarter Will Be Extended

  

CAUTION:    This email originated from outside of the organization.   Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please report suspicious or potentially dangerous emails using the "Phish 
Alert Button".  

  

Due to the five days of instructional time loss to Hurricanes Helene and Milton, the SJCSD will extend the 
first quarter by three days and postpone the release of report cards as stated below: 

End of Quarter – Shift to Thursday, October 17 
Report Card Release – Shift to Wednesday, October 23 

 

St Johns County School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from 
our list, please contact St Johns County School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed 
through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe  

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, 
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.  

 


